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The Honorable President and  February 9, 2024 
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100 North Holliday Street 

 

 

At its regular meeting of February 8, 2024, the Planning Commission considered City Council 

Bill #24-0476, for the purpose of authorizing the release and surrender by the Mayor and City 

Council of Baltimore of all of its interests in and to the variable width right of way heretofore 

granted the City of Baltimore; the location and course of the variable width right of way to be 

released being shown on a plat numbered RW 20-36464; and providing for a special effective 

date. 

 

In its consideration of this Bill, the Planning Commission reviewed the staff’s recommendation, 

which was to recommend approval of City Council Bill #24-0476, and adopted the following 

resolutions, with six members being present (six in favor): 

 

RESOLVED, That the Planning Commission concurs with the recommendation of its 

departmental staff, recommends that City Council Bill #24-0476 be approved by the City 

Council.  

 

If you have any questions, please contact Mr. Eric Tiso, Division Chief, Land Use and Urban 

Design Division at 410-396-8358. 

 

CR/ewt 

 

cc: Ms. Nina Themelis, Mayor’s Office 

The Honorable Eric Costello, Council Rep. to Planning Commission 

Mr. Colin Tarbert, BDC 

Ms. Rebecca Witt, BMZA 

Mr. Geoffrey Veale, Zoning Administration 

Ms. Stephanie Murdock, DHCD 

Ms. Elena DiPietro, Law Dept. 

Mr. Francis Burnszynski, PABC 

Mr. Liam Davis, DOT 

Ms. Natawna Austin, Council Services 


